
Livonia Public Schools 
Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
 
Date: July 7, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re: Summer Projects Update 
 

We would like update the Board of Education on the summer projects at the next 
Finance Committee meeting on Monday, July 18, 2016.  Please contact me if you 
have any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
LA/kp 

 
c: Board of Education 

 
 


